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State of Missouri 

Emergency Waiver of IRP and IFTA Registration 

Regarding Wild Fires 

March 29, 2017 

 

 

Wildfires in Texas, Kansas and Oklahoma have created an emergency need for hay, fencing, feed, 

grain, and other materials in order to provide emergency relief efforts.  

 

Effective March 29, 2017 through April 29, 2017 -  

 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation, Motor Carrier Services, has granted a temporary 

emergency travel exemption to suspend fuel and reciprocity requirements for vehicles 

traveling through Missouri, or returning to Missouri, for the purpose of providing emergency 

goods and services within areas requiring disaster relief.  

 

 

For more information or questions regarding this exemption, please contact Joy Prenger at (573) 751-

0661 or IFTA at (866) 831-6277, option 4.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Scott Marion, Director 

Motor Carrier Services 

 

c: Tim Adams, IRP Inc. 

     Lonette Turner, IFTA Inc. 

     Missouri State Highway Patrol 


